Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 2:38 PM

To: 'Frank Goldman'

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Request for UST Site Closure 3820 Manila Oakland, CA former Glovatorium
Attachments: Attachment_1_and_ftpUploadInstructions_2011-03-08 _2_.pdf

Frank,

We do not accept technical documents by email and | do not see any documents accepted for this case on the ftp site
recently. Per the attached instructions, technical documents must be submitted to the Alameda County Environmental
Health ftp site to be entered in the case file and to be reviewed. Once the document is accepted on the ACEH ftp site, it
will be reviewed along with other submittals in the order received.

A Site Investigation Report was due to this office by August 26, 2011 but the work does not appear to have been
completed.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Frank Goldman [mailto:frank.goldman@ymail.com]

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2011 9:50 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: cleantech@yahoo.com

Subject: Fw: Request for UST Site Closure 3820 Manila Oakland, CA former Glovatorium

Good morning Jerry,

The attached docs requesting UST site closure were both uploaded the County website and to
Geotracker.

The technical report request is only two pages long.

Perhaps you could take a look at it and determine whether or not you will consider site closure at this
time?

If you can't close it, at this time, the RP would like to know in a general sense, what additional work
needs to be done.

Knidest Regards,

Frank Goldman

————— Forwarded Message -----

From: Frank Goldman <frank.goldman@ymail.com>

To: "jerry.wickham@acgov.org" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>

Cc: "cleantech@yahoo.com" <cleantech@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 12:19 PM

Subject: Request for UST Site Closure 3820 Manila Oakland, CA former Glovatorium

Jerry,



The attached technical letter report provides the rationale for UST site closure for the Depper
property.

The report will be uploaded to Geotracker and the Alameda County ftp website.

You are welcome to call me about any details.

Kindest Regards,

Frank Goldman, CHG

707 694-1375



